
 

   

Thank you for considering Saint John Paul II Academy for your son or daughter’s education. The following 
outlines the key dates and submissions required to enroll your son or daughter at Saint John Paul II Academy.   

Admission of Students to Saint John Paul II Academy   

❖ For the 2023-2024 school year, Saint John Paul II Academy will be accepting students in Grade 8 in accordance 

with our Admissions policy.  In addition, the school will be accepting transfer-in students in Grades 9, 10, 11 & 12. 

 

Application Process   

❖ All students applying for Grades 8 - 12 at Saint John Paul II Academy must submit a fully completed 

Application Package no later than February 24, 2023 and return it to:    

  • Mrs. Susan Kelly    

        Secretary 

        15262 Pacific Ave. 

        White Rock, BC   V4B 1P7   

 

         skelly@sjp2academy.com 

         604-560-8210 

 

❖ The parents of all accepted applicants will be notified the week of Feb 27th  - Mar 3, 2023. If your son or daughter 

is accepted, you will be asked to complete our registration package by the deadline specified.   

❖ If your son or daughter is not accepted for the school year in which they are applying they will automatically be 

placed on our waiting list.  As seats become available, selected candidates will be contacted and interviewed by 

the Principal.   

❖ You are required to submit the  Application Form, and all supporting documents.   
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